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QuestionQuestionQuestionQuestion    

    

1. How many former Police Authority staff have been made redundant or 

taken voluntary exit since November 2012? 

2. What is the total amount given to them in voluntary exit payments, 

redundancy pay, severance payments, lump sums, payments in lieu of notice, 

compensation awards and pension payments? 

3. What is the single highest payment made to a former Police Authority 

employee? 

4. How many of them signed confidentiality clauses as part of their 

departure? 

5. Have any former Police Authority employees since been re-employed by 

the OPCC? 

AnswerAnswerAnswerAnswer    

    

I have been requested to respond on behalf of the Police and Crime 

Commissioner’s Office who hold the information, as follows; 

  

1. 4 

2. £105,506.38 

3. £48,631 

  

This information is available from the Northamptonshire Police website.  

  



Please see the following links below; 

  

http://www.northants.police.uk/files/documents/Finance/dr%5EDraft%20and

%20Unaudited%20Statement%20of%20Accounts%20(Chief%20Constable)%202

012-13.pdf 

  

http://www.northants.police.uk/files/documents/Finance/dr%5EDraft%20and

%20Unaudited%20Statement%20of%20Accounts%20(PCC%20Group)%202012-

13.pdf 

  

4. 2 

5. 2 


